Town of Sharon, Vermont
Planning Commission Special Meeting Minutes
March 19, 2025

Attending: John Roe, Dee Gish, Sue Sellew, Dana Colson, Paul Kristensen, & Frances Mize
(SPC/DRB Clerk, taking notes) in person; Lucy Gibson attending remotely

John Roe convened the meeting at 6:09 P.M.
The Commission discussed edits to the Subdivision Regulations, including revisions to the site
visit procedure — such as its timing in the subdivision process — as well as the possibility of

waiving requirements like full surveys due to expense to the applicant in certain cases.

Dee volunteered to type up the notes she made in the draft, which she will send to John and he
will review them before distributing it to the rest of the SPC.

John made a motion to adjourn at 8:20 P.M., seconded by Dee.



